
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
Inter-Department Communication 

DATE:  March 24, 2021 
AT (OFFICE):  NHPUC 

FROM: Corrine Lemay, Management Analyst 

SUBJECT: DM 21-052, Accenture LLP 
Application to Renew Registration as a Provider of Natural Gas 
Aggregation Services 
Staff Recommendation

TO: Debra Howland, Executive Director 

On March 16, 2021, Accenture LLP (Accenture) filed an application to renew its 
registration as a provider of natural gas aggregation service.  Accenture's current 
registration expires on May 12, 2021. 

After reviewing the application, Commission Staff (Staff) has determined that the 
filing is complete, and the application meets the requirements for registration under N.H. 
Admin. R., Puc 3000.  Staff recommends that Accenture’s application to renew its 
registration as a provider of natural gas aggregation services be approved, effective as of 
May 12, 2021, for a term of 2 years. 



SERVICE  LIST  -  DOCKET RELATED - Email Addresses 3/24/2021Docket #: Printed :21-052

Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov

amanda.noonan@puc.nh.gov

bryan.connelly@puc.nh.gov

Corrine.Lemay@puc.nh.gov

david.wiesner@puc.nh.gov

jayson.laflamme@puc.nh.gov

ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov

regulatory.licenses@accenture.com

steve.frink@puc.nh.gov

Page # : 1




